MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Randy Poe, Superintendent


Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent
DATE:
July 31, 2018
RE:
Agreement between Longbranch Elementary and Bloomz for School Basic
For the board to approve this agreement between Longbranch Elementary and Bloomz for Schools Basic. Bloomz provides an app for parent communication and coordination to all teachers, parents and administrators in the school. The agreement is from August 1, 2018 to July 31, 2019. The approximate cost is $1,672.00. Due to the deadline of the contract, it has been preapproved by the Superintendent. 
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
